Dear Mr Hodgson ,

I am a long time owner & resident (@ 16 Belsize Park _

I cannot get the Camden.gov.uk website to give me sight of Planning for 2023/0657/P

Your phone service kindly suggested that 1 send you an email of my comments ,

T understand that the Application is for the

Erection of a single story extension & increase in height & depth , @
Garden House , 1A Belsize Park Gardens , NW3 4L.B
Application Number 2023/0657/P .

T am very concerned about the loss of privacy as this development will probably have side windows
overlooking

The rear gardens of 14,15,16&17 Belsize Park ,

In my particular case , I have a first floor rear balcony which Tuse a lot , it is presently very private & only
visible to

distant windows ,

I must object to this development for the above reasons ,

However ,

If this development were to have just a window that only overlooked the rear garden of 1A Belsize Park
Gardens

T could be more accommodating ,

Thank you for you consideration ,
Kind regards ,

Peter -



